
 
The Solemnity Of The Most Holy Trinity~Year A 

Diocesan Theme: THE FAMILY: HOME OF LOVE, MERCY AND JOY. 
“The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace...”(Galatians 5.22) 

Parish Mission Statement: “LOVE GOD, LOVE OTHERS, MAKE DISCIPLES" 
 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
June 4th, 2017~$ 2,837.15 

Thank you for your generosity and support 
 

INTENTIONS OF THE HOLY FATHER FOR JUNE: 
That national leaders may firmly commit themselves to 
ending the arms trade, which victimizes so many innocent 
people. 
 

 

Saturday, June 10th  
4:30pm For the repose of the soul of Vivian 
Roy by Helen Lynn Macintosh and Kerry 
Lamming 

Sunday, June 11th~Holy Trinity 
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of 
Rosemary Batchilder by Andre and June Pare 
10:45am For the intentions of the 
parishioners by the pastor    

Tuesday, June 13th~St. Anthony of Padua 
7:00 pm  

Wednesday, June 14th~at STA 
8:30 am   
10:45am~at Russell Meadows 
For the repose of the soul of Daniel Curry by 
the Gambell family 

Thursday, June 15th  
9:00 am  

 Friday, June 16th  
9:00 am For the birthday intentions of James 
Gambell by the Gambell family 

Saturday, June 17th   
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul Marc 
Barretto-Duval 

Sunday, June 18th~Corpus Christi 
9:00 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the pastor    
10:45 am For all fathers by the CWL 
 

Pastor’s Corner 
Blessed be God the Father, and the Only Begotten Son 
of God, and also the Holy Spirit, for He has shown us 
His merciful love! 
 
Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Blessed 
Trinity, one of the greatest feasts of our faith! The 
Catechism of the Catholic Church teaches: “The 
mystery of the Most Holy Trinity is the central 
mystery of Christian faith and life. It is the mystery of 
God in Himself. It is, therefore, the source of all the 
other mysteries of faith, the light that enlightens them. 
It is the most fundamental and essential teaching in 
the ‘hierarchy of the truths of faith.”’ (CCC No. 234) 
 
In God’s Image 
Although we may not be able to fully understand the 
mystery of the Blessed Trinity, the feast itself is a 
powerful reminder of who we are – that we are made 
in the image and likeness of God and are called to 
imitate the love, communion, unity, and oneness of the 
Trinity. As members of one family of God, we must live 
our lives in such a way that the love of the Trinity 
must be felt in our homes, in our parish community, in 
our society and indeed in our world.   
 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi 
Next Sunday is the solemnity of the Body and Blood of 
Christ, the heart and soul of our faith! In the 
sacrament of the Eucharist, Jesus gave us the highest 
and the greatest gift: the gift of Himself. This feast 
offers us the opportunity to renew our appreciation of 
the Eucharist and to witness to the power and 
immense love of God. To mark this great feast, we 
shall have our usual Eucharistic procession in-
between the 9 and 10:45 am masses - to profess 
publicly our faith in the Eucharist and to prayerful 
witness to the love of our Lord Jesus Christ for the 
world. Please consider joining us! 
 
May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God 
the Father and the Communion of the Holy Spirit be 
with you all! 
 
Fr. Paul 

 
  

 

 

~IN OUR PRAYERS~ 
For the sick among our families and friends 

especially:   
Tricia Harps, Jenifer Gunton, and Yvette 

Barretto-Duval. 
  

 

 



 
The CGS team is looking for Bibles of different 
languages. Bibles can be dropped off in the marked box 
in the foyer. 

OLMM Spiritual Library Do you have Catholic 
newspapers or magazines that you would like to recycle? 
The Spiritual Library committee has placed a basket in 
the library to collect such items and make them available 
to other parishioners.  Please take advantage of this 
service. 

 Religious articles from the Holy land will be on sale 
next weekend (June 17/18) after all masses in the hall. 
 
 
This fall, OLMM is offering Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd (CGS) Level 1 for children aged 3-5 years 
old(born in 2012, 2013, 2014) and Level 2 for 6-8 years 
old (born in 2009, 2010, 2011).  CGS is a Montessori 
approach to sharing the Christian faith with 
children.  Together with trained catechists, children will 
listen to and wonder about scripture, and be engaged in 
elements of the Church in a space called the atrium.  This 
past year we welcomed 12 children in Level 1 and 12 
children in Level 2. The cost is $150 for one child, $100 
for each additional child in the family.  Payment plan 
options available upon request. Please pick up 
registration forms in the foyer or at the parish 
office.  Space is limited. Drop off completed forms to the 
parish office.  
 

OLMM Spiritual Library Because there is limited library 
space and we like to purchase new books and DVDs, the 
Spiritual Library Committee has undertaken to remove 
books that have been in the library for more than ten 
years. These books are on tables in the church hall and 
available for parishioners to take home free of charge.  

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca         
Email: admin@olmm.ca             
 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tues. June 13~Adult choir~7:30~church 
Wed. June 14 ~Edge~6:30~8:30~hall 
 

 

 
EDGE~ Wednesdays, from 6:30-8:30pm.  
Why do we call our youth ministry program 
The EDGE? Well, students in grades 6 - 8 are 
not little children anymore but they are also 
not teenagers. They are sitting there on the 
EDGE, not quite sure where they fit in yet. Our 
EDGE program gives them a place of freedom to 
be themselves and to explore who God is with 
other students their age. 

 

SICK CALLS: Please call the parish office if a 
parishioner is ill, hospitalized or homebound and 
would like to receive the sacrament of the sick, 
reconciliation or Holy Communion. Hospitals or 
other facilities often do not contact us regarding 
spiritual needs. 
 
PARISH PASTORAL CALENDAR 2017/2018 
Any organization within the parish that needs 
events placed into our upcoming Pastoral Calendar  
(Sept. 2017-July 2018) should provide that 
information to the office by June 30, 2017. Thank 
you for your cooperation. 
 
WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS                             
If you are new to Our Lady of the Miraculous 
Medal Church, welcome to our Parish. Please take a 
moment to fill in the registration form found on the 
table in the Church foyer. Say “hello” to Fr. Paul and 
share fellowship with parishioners at one of our 
events. 
 
PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE  
MIRACULOUS MEDAL is available to go home with 
a family this week. If you wish to take home Our 
Lady for one week, please sign up on the sheet on 
the table in the foyer. 
 
 
 

http://www.olmm.ca/

